


DEIS Public Comment for Uinta Basin Railway Project
TO: Joshua Wayland, PhD
Surface Transportation Board
c/o ICF
9300 Lee Highway
Fairfax, VA 22031

Subject: Uinta Basin Railway Draft Environmental Impact Statement

RE: Docket No. FD 36284
RDCC Project No. 76724
Mandi Batty
1785 N 750 E
Vernal, UT 84078

Any project that could bring work to Vernal and that would stay in Vernal would be incredibly important to our economy. Vernal is a great place to live and raise a family, but recent economic conditions have made it all but impossible for families to remain in the area. If the railway could create long term jobs for the people of Vernal and the surrounding areas, I wholeheartedly support it. 



Comments also
Submitted through: Uinta Basin Railway Environmental Impact Statement | Home (uintabasinrailwayeis.com) 





